
 

 

May 16, 2025 

 

Dear Co-Chair Klevorn, 

Thank you for the opportunity to engage with you on the State and Local Government and Elections 

Conference Committee. Minnesota Management and Budget (MMB) would be excited to produce a 

Multisector Healthy Aging Plan with a focus on implementation.  

Within MMB, the Planning and Policy Division will prioritize producing a plan that seeks to support 

Minnesota’s growing population of aging adults and promote vibrant and healthy aging. We understand 

that planning for the well-being of aging Minnesotans throughout their lifespan is of the utmost 

importance to the state and we are thoroughly committed to this work. 

In the planning process, we will utilize our well-established best practices of interagency coordination 

and will incorporate the voices of the public, especially older Minnesotans and their families. We look to 

the Legislative Task Force on Aging and its recommendations for guidance on the planning process and 

content. We will produce and submit a plan by no later than April 1, 2027. 

Thank you for your partnership on this important issue.  

Sincerely, 

 

Erin Campbell 

Commissioner  

 

 

Andrew Bentley 

Deputy Commissioner 


